
In Science our focus is going to be 
learning about living things and 
their habitats. Children will learn 
why habitats are important to 
animals. They will compare how 
habitats are different and similar. 
The children will learn how animals 
have adapted to habitats changing 
due to environmental 
developments.  Pupils will discuss 
and identify ways we can protect 
and preserve habitats. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 

Summer 1 

In English we are going 
to be focusing on fiction 
and non-fiction books 
linked to our Science 
topic all about living 
things and their 
habitats. We will be 
writing our own fact 
books about animals. 

 

In Maths we will be focusing on 
developing our knowledge of 
numbers and place value to 100. We 
will be learning about practical 
ways to solve multiplication and 
division problems. Year 1 will also 
be learning about position and 
direction, which will link to our 
work on algorithms in our 
computing topic. 
 
 

In PE we are going to focus on 
continuing to develop our 
fundamental skills through 
small-sided games. We will 
also be focusing on our 
accuracy through target 
games. 

In History we are going to be 
learning about toys in the past and 
how they have changed. We will be 
comparing their similarities and 
differences to those of modern toys. 

In Music we will be listening and 
appraising a piece of music about 
imagination. Children will learn 
the lyrics and actions to the 
‘Imagination’ song. Using this as 
inspiration the children will 
compose their own piece of 
imagination themed music using 
Chrome Labs. 

In RE we are going to learn 
about Islam and how they 
view the story of creation. 
Children will also discuss and 
learn how members of the 
Islamic faith demonstrate 
their devotion to their faith in 
everyday life. 
 

 

In PSHE we will be discussing how we should value and respect everyone’s differences. We will 
also be learning about ways to look after our environment and habitats. We will continue to discuss 
roles and responsibilities inside and outside of school. 
 

In  Computing we are going 
to be learning how to write 
and send emails. We will also 
be learning how to 
programme algorithms using 
our position and direction 
knowledge from Maths. We 
will programme Beebots to 
complete challenges. 

 

 

 

 


